From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 27/05/2025 2:11:15 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
27/05/2025

MR ADRIAN NICHOLLS
3 burchmore RD
MANLY VALE NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

this should not be happening to this area already to many businesses in Roseberry st, car

jams most days, you are ruining the area, plus the noise pollution it will cause, please
consider the people who live in the area can a council please make a good discission for once





